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Dear CBM Family and Friends, 

This year we have seen God move in so many amazing
ways; changing and impacting lives in a way only He
can do. What a privilege it is to play a role in the work
God is doing! Thousands of children's lives have been
impacted with the Gospel wile attending our various

CBM programs. Thank you for playing a part in the kingdom building that
is taking place. Through your support God continues to bless CBM from
the beginning years in 1935 through our current 80th year of ministry!

Pulling Together to Reach Kids

This summer at our 10 CBM
camps over 765 volunteers and
staff pulled together to share the
Gospel with the 4,886 Overnight
campers & 1272 Day campers that
attended.

More than 371 boys and girls
began a personal walk with our
Savior and over 541 other
decisions were made by young
people. Through the help of faithful
supporters in each of the areas
over $186,297.00 was given in
camper scholarships this summer!

God is so good!

childrensbibleministries.net

HONDURAS TRIP
Our Intern Teams 1 and 2 along with some of our full-time staff from
several CBM Areas spent a week in Honduras in August on an overseas
missions trip. We partnered up with two former CBM missionaries that
make up TEAM 6. This was a first for CBM National Office and it proved
to be a great experience for all who went.  Our time consisted of running a
day camp in the El Filtro village, distributing clothing and other items to
families, sharing the gospel message at various schools and an
orphanage, street evangelism, and even some church presentations. We
are thankful for safety to and from Honduras and for the fruitful time we
had as we ministered to many people with the Gospel.



 

 

CBM Area Praise and Prayer
Maryland:  Spring Gardens Elementary school would have been
lost this year due to long time teacher, Mrs. Helen Gettle, having
to give it up for health reasons. BUT GOD - who had already gone
ahead of us - touched the hearts of high school helper Jenna, her
mom (Beth Fidler), and Shirley Richards (CBC teacher) to step up
to the plate!!! Praise the Lord with us for these ladies who were
willing and God used them to save Spring Gardens!
CBM of Great Southwest, CBM of Virginia, Ponderosa
Student Ministries, North Alabama, Camp Victory, South
Alabama, Camp Grace, North Carolina, CBM of Southwest
PA, and CBM of East TN: all have started Released Time for this
school year. Pray that God will prepare the hearts of the students
to receive the Truth of God's word; for the teachers as they
prepare their lessons; for the safety of both students and staff; and
for a great harvest of souls as the Gospel is proclaimed through
Released Time. 
New Life Camp, NC: Pray for God's protection for all those who
are on our grounds for our sports programs. We are thankful for
the godly staff that work hard every day so that Christ will be
known here and around the world.
Camp Gilead, FL:  Pray for a good attendance for our Fun-O-
Mania on Friday, October 16th at the camp.  Pray also for our
First Camp Gilead Camper Day on Monday, October 19th that
begins at 7:30am.   
Camp Ozone, TN:  Pray for a great time of learning during the
Bushcraft Camp weekend, October 16-18 at Camp Ozone. The
camp will be lead by Luke Milam, Apologia Outdoors. Thank you
to all of the volunteers who are working to help renovate and get
the camp ready for overnight campers in 2016.
Apologia Outdoors: Pray that David Hinkle and Jordan
McDaniel will be able to seek their financial support quickly. Pray
for a good response and that our first Auction/Dinner will be a



success at the end of October. 
Tuckaleechee Retreat Center/CBM National Office: Pray for
Lincoln and Jamie Simmons as they coordinate and work with the
Team 3 interns who have begun the intern program mid
September. 
CBM National Board: Pray for healing for Tommy Lyle and
Bobby Pearce who are struggling with physical needs. 

Mark your Calendars for CBM's 2nd Annual
Harvest Auction & BBQ!
When:  November 7th
Where: In the Gym of the First Baptist Church, Powell, TN
Cost:  $10.00 per person
Time:  5:30-8:30pm

Tickets must be pre-purchased by October 30th. Please contact Jamie
Simmons at jamiesimmonscbm@gmail.com to reserve yours and/or to
donate items to the Auction.

G.R.O.W. Graduates

We want to congratulate the August 2015 G.R.O.W. Training graduates:
 Angela Achenbach, Moriah Johnson, Aaron and Maria McClain,
Jordan McDaniel, Moriah and Melissa Merrill, David and Elizabeth
Price, Justin Rorex, Ryanne Stout, and Andrea Woodworth.  Please
pray for them as they begin and continue raising financial and prayer
partners.

Intern Team 1 Graduates
We would also like to congratulate David Davison, Tori Ford, Justin
Rorex, Ryanne Stout, and Ada Wimer on the completion of their
internship year!  Please pray for them as they seek God's direction for
their next steps.

CBM Years of Service Awards
Every year our CBM family gathers together to renew friendships, catch
up on the blessings of the past year in all our 13 CBM areas, exchange
ideas, learn new ideas from our networking and workshop sessions, and
recharge our batteries and spirits from the Word through our special guest
speakers!   Some of us also manage to put on a few pounds from the
good food and sweet fellowship around the dining room table. Our children
and teens also look forward to this special time of spending time together
each year.  

Perhaps one of the most special times for the family is the dedication of
our new workers and the recognition of those who have "stuck it out" over
the years! Why? Because they love the Lord and desire to see boys and
girls come to the Savior!  The following full-time staff and volunteers were
awarded this year for their service to CBM with a job well done:
5 Years: Chuck Bounds, Greg & Brittany Burton, New Life Camp, and



Lincoln and Jamie Simmons, National Directors. 10 Years: Sue
Duchow, National Office, Denise Morgan, Maryland, Trisha Price,
New Life Camp, and Brent & Beth Woodard, Camp Ozone.
15 Years: Scott Brinson, CBM of Great Southwest
25 Years: Tricia Russell and Patsy Utz, CBM of Virginia

Thank you!      

Ways to get Involved!

DONATE!  You can now donate online to the Expansion Fund, Camp
Ozone Payoff, or Missionary Support.
https://www.continuetogive.com/cbm

VOLUNTEER!  Volunteer to teach or help with Released Time, or use
your skills at volunteer project weeks at our various areas.  We are
amazed at what can be accomplished when volunteers come together!
http://childrensbibleministries.net/volunteer-cbm

PRAYER!

Have a wonderful Fall season!
CBM Family
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